

Dear Friend,

I would like to personally invite you to attend Landmark East's Annual Charity Golf Classic on Tuesday June 19th at Avon Valley Golf and Country Club. Over the past 8 years this tournament has raised over \$200,000 for student bursaries thus playing a vital role in ensuring that local families are able to access life changing education.

In the last 40 years Landmark East School has continued to provide an excellent educational opportunity to students with learning differences. Giving them a place to learn where they are understood and can be successful

By sponsoring, playing or donating to our tournament you are playing a vital role in the lives of these children. Help us ensure that money is not the barrier for a local child in receiving the education that they deserve.

We look forward to seeing you on June 19th, your support truly makes a difference!

Sincerely,

Peter Coll Headmaster

Landmark East School